## THE CATHOLIC CHURCH EXTENSION SOCIETY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

McCORMICK BUILDING

CABLE ADDRESS:

CHUGAGO



November, Twentieth, Nineteen Fourteen.

Property of the Catholic Archdiocese of San Antonio Archives

The Rt. Rev. J. W. Shaw, D.D., Bishop of San Antonio, 745 W. Houston St., San Antonio, Texas.

Dear Bishop Shaw:

This letter is a tardy answer to yours of the 13th. You will be glad to know that the Society is now in a position to back us up for a number of months at least. I will go back to San Antonio probably next week or the week after, and consult you with regard to the future. In the meantime, if any emergency arises, let me know and I will send some money so that you can hold the fort. His Grace is now in Washington, doing what he can to secure more general interest on the part of the Church in the situation.

With best wishes and kindest regards, I am

Yours very faithfully,

President.

FCK:MV